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The Dublin Planning Board met for a regular meeting on June 20, 2019, at 7:03 PM in the 
Dublin Town Hall.  Present were regular members Bruce Simpson, Caleb Niemela, Steve 
Baldwin, Gregg Fletcher, and Allen Hearn.  Walter Snitko attended as the selectman’s 
representative. 
 
The board decided to hold one single meeting in July on July 18th.  Since the person that was 
expected to come for a preliminary consultation on a minor subdivision did not show up the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:40. 
 
Bruce Simpson 
Chair and Acting Secretary 
 


